Liz Goral Chylleth O Haul
RoAnn Purgert_ Ro ann M. Durgert
Stan Dobosz_X
Call Dobook
Phil Vechey Philip / Weckey
George Jerome

Recognition of Kevin Strbjak for raising \$31,500 for the K9 program

Badge Service for Dino & Kaz

Promotion of Officer Carney to rank of Corporal

Appointment of Patrol Lieutenant Burrow to the rank of Operations Commander

A motion by Safety Board Chairman George Jerome, seconded by Phil Vechey, for the certification of Griffith PD Hiring List.

Motion carried 4-0

A motion by RoAnn Purgert, seconded by Liz Goral, to approval to offer a conditional offer of employment for Griffith PD#82 Motion carried 4-0

No questions/comments from the floor

Meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m.

GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD

October 7, 2021

The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by George Jerome at 6:30 p.m.

Those in Attendance

George Jerome Griffith Safety Board Chairman Liz Goral Griffith Safety Board Member RoAnn Purgert Griffith Safety Board Secretary Griffith Safety Board Member - Absent Stan Dobosz

Griffith Safety Board Member Phil Vechey

Rick Ryfa Police Department Liaison Fire Department Liaison Melissa Robbins

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. The following items were discussed:

Approval of August 5, 2021 meeting Motion Safety Board member Liz Goral

2nd Safety Board member Phil Vechey

Motion carried 4-0

Announcements

Griffith Fire Department will be hosting and open house and park dedication on Sunday, October 10th from 12:00 to 4:00 at the North Fire Station.

Reports: Griffith Police Department

Chief Mance read the monthly reports for July and August

Griffith Fire Department

Chief Schoon read the July and August monthly reports.

FOP Post 161

No report

VEST

Officer Ghrist, Special Services Coordinator, read the reports.

Police Chief Mance recognized Officer Ghrist for all of his hard work on directing VEST.

Old Business

Nothing

New Business

Presentation of Certificates for those who assisted with K9 Gino's medical treatment Dr Corinne Fisher-Thompson from Crossroads Animal Hospital, who accepted her certificate and Dr. Jeremy Cartagena who was not present.